
 

 

 

          

The Knowlton Golf Club is happy to extend to following privileges to the 

members of the Brome Lake Boating Club for the 2018 season. 

 

Dining Room Privileges  

The Knowlton Golf Club is looking forward to welcome you to its dining room once a month for 

dinner during the upcoming season. 

Available dates are Thursday June 14th, Thursday July 12th and Thursday August 9th. 

In order to offer you the best possible service, we strongly recommend that reservations be 

made by the previous Tuesday by calling 450-243-6622. 

All expenses will be charged to your credit card. “Business Casual” attire is required. Please note 

that blue denim garments and use of cell phones are not allowed. 

We are really looking forward to having you as our guests! 

Weekly Golf Clinics for Juniors 

Introduction to Golf 

Thursdays July 12th to August 16th from 4:00 to 5:30 pm 

The Introduction to Golf program is designed to ease new junior golfers into the game with 

fundamental instructions towards the learning of the basics of the game.  

This program is offered for free and will be supervised by the Head Professional.  A minimum of 

4 participants is required and a maximum of 21 will be accepted. Registration required by 

Tuesday at 4 pm.  Anyone needing golf equipment will be asked to advise when registering and 

it will be provided free of charge. 

 



 

 

 

 

Semi-Private lessons 

Tuesdays and Thursdays July 10th to August 16th from 4:00 to 5:30 pm 

This option targets the players who are eager to take their game to the next level and want to 

commit the time required. The instruction for this group is precise and deals with each golfer’s 

individual needs. This group is also subject to on course instruction to educate them on all 

aspects of the game of golf.  

This program will be supervised by the Head Professional. $20 per session or $200 advance 

payment for all 12 sessions. Minimum of 4 participants required and maximum of 12 will be 

accepted.  

All participants are to be dressed in the proper golf attire. Collared polos are to be tucked into 

golf shorts at all times. Must be wearing socks with their golf shoes or tennis shoes. All hats will 

be on with the front bill facing forward. 

For more information or to register, please contact Dan Bogan at 450-243-6633 or 

dbogan@knowltongc.ca  

 


